
 

 

[Name and address] 
 
 
 
 

This letter is important. 
 
Our records indicate that you may have registered security interests recorded against personal 
property (goods or assets) that were transferred over to the Personal Property Securities Register 
(PPSR) when it started in January 2012. To ensure they’re still effective—or to remove them if they 
are no longer required—you should follow the process outlined in this letter.  
 

 
Dear  
 
The grace period for registrations that were transferred over to the PPSR finishes on 30 
January 2017. Take action now to make sure they’re still effective. 
 
The PPSR replaced many other public registers, such as the Registers of Encumbered Vehicles 
(REVS) and the ASIC Register of Company Charges. Registrations recorded on over 35 registers 
were automatically moved over to the PPSR on 30 January 2012.  
 
A grace period, allowing time for users to update these registrations to meet the requirements of the 
PPSR, ends on 30 January 2017. 
 
What does this mean? 
 
If you have registrations that were transferred without an end date, across to the PPSR when it 
started in 2012 and you don’t take any action, your registrations may no longer protect your interests.  
 
Businesses and consumers use the PPSR every day to help make financial decisions. It’s essential 
that information held on the PPSR is correct. Otherwise your financial interests could be at risk. 
 
What to do  
 
Our records indicate you may have registrations that were transferred over to the PPSR. Check 
whether this is correct and if so, review the details of these registrations to make sure they’re up to 
date and contain all the required information to be effective. 
 
How to do this 
 
Go to www.ppsr.gov.au and click on Have you received a letter from us? 

 
Follow the instructions on that page to: 
 find your unclaimed registrations 

 get a current registrations for a secured party group report that will show all of your 
registrations 

 ensure all your registrations have an end date 

 ensure all your registrations contain any other required details to be effective 

 remove any registrations that are no longer required. 
 

Complete this before 30 January 2017. 
 
This is a good time for everyone who has a registration on the PPSR to make sure it’s correct and up 
to date. Don’t get caught out thinking you’re protected if you’re not. 

http://www.ppsr.gov.au/


 

 

 
What is the PPSR? 
 
The PPSR is a national online noticeboard of security interests in almost anything of value—except 
for land, buildings and fixtures. For example: 
 

 motor vehicles, boats or aircraft 

 crops, cattle and other livestock 

 stock in trade, artworks and equipment 

 other goods, new or second-hand, whether owned by businesses or individuals 

 intangible property, such as patents, copyright, commercial (not government issued) licences, 
debts and bank accounts 

 financial property such as shares, cash or cheques. 
 
Where to get more information 
Our website has more information. Go to www.ppsr.gov.au.  
 
You may also want to see your accountant or business advisor for professional advice that suits your 
circumstances. 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

 

http://www.ppsr.gov.au/

